Pennsylvania Prospectors December 2021 Meeting Minutes

Our Christmas Party and monthly meeting of the Pa Prospector’'s Gold club was held on
Saturday, Dec. 18, 2021, at the Light Street United Methodist Church. We began with
the pledge to the flag. There were 12 members in attendance. A roll call of officers was
made, and all were present.

The minutes were read by secretary Sharon. They were approved by Eileen and
seconded by Ryan. Next the Treasurer’s report was read by Bill, treasurer. Today’s
bills were Rent for the church. The treasurer’s report and the paying of the bill was
approved by Claude and approved by Eileen.

There were no committee reports.
Don communicated that Bob was going to be having surgery.
Bill said that he will get prices on Palace Parasides in Hunlock Creek.

The drawing was held and the meeting was adjourned. Chaplain Claude offered the
blessing and a Christmas feast was enjoyed by all.

Respectfully Submitted
Sharon Beagle

Secretary, PA Prospectors



